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Report from Evaluation of Governance Retreat 2010

A) Thanks to the hardworking members of the Governance Retreat Planning Work Group (GRPWG) including:
· Nancy Davis Bray

· Lee Digiovanni

· Barbara Roquemore

· Craig Turner

· Joe Windish

· Howard Woodard
The process of planning and carrying out the retreat has been refined over the years and is working well.  At this point ECUS is seeking someone to chair the GRPWG for the 2011 Governance Retreat.  All who served will tell you it is an interesting and gratifying task.

B) Approximately ¾ of those invited attended, which is a similar response rate to years past.  Outgoing Senators continue to view the event as something that does not need their input.  To generalize regarding this year’s innovations--the two-strand structure worked well as did the use of the afternoon for the first University Senate meeting of the academic year.  Specific evaluation data can be found at http://info.gcsu.edu/intranet/univ_senate/Retreat_10/ as can the orientation manual and history created by Joe Windish and Craig Turner, and reports from individual standing committees.  Parliamentary procedure continues to be the area about which senators feel they need to know more. This year the food was not the highlight of the retreat and that has been addressed with the providers.  

C) Regarding direction for US work this year the following two points will be addressed through ECUS: 1) how constituents in the various colleges are informed of US work, specifically in terms of consistency, transparency, and timeliness; and 2) enabling all to be informed of both policy and procedural-type business that has been “vetted” by the US but has not gone forward is a manner that some might have expected.  In other words ECUS is addressing the need for records and access to records of those issues, such as domestic partnership, that have been considered but not advanced. This is currently being called a “frequently-denied motions” database.  The need for collaboration between and among Standing Committees as well as means for enhancing the advocacy function of  the US are issues that were not resolved and may need additional attention.   
Thank you to all who attended and completed evaluations so that this report could be formulated, shared, and acted upon.
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